Phillip A. Vance

1860 Ridgefield Drive
Roawell GA 30075
cell TY0-597-1401
PhilYan r.ngt

DATE: 06-05-2008

TO: Mr. Ed Rigbhy
RE: Recent Tree Service

- Mr. Righy, | really appreciate your help with my tree situation. Your service
was great, you started on time, as a matter of fact earlier than | expected,
the work was done in a professional and thorough manner, your clean up
was great, and the price was very competitive for the work you did for me.
If any of your potential customers ever want a recommendation, | would
have no problem telling them the same thing and | will definitely contact for
any future tree service needs.

Thanks again to you and your crew for your fine work.
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